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Date Medium Comment 
11/01/2022 Email Subj: My recommendation for Anne Arundel and Queen’s County traffic  

I believe we citizens need to make the East Bay Bridge for high speed mass transportation from Annapolis to Stevensville. People that need to commute every day across the bay bridge for their work 
and leisure should use this mass transit and then on the other side have quality electric buses to get these people to their destinations. Which would include mass transit going from Annapolis via route 
50 in the middle of the highway to DC. Where there’s a will there’s a way to make our environment better with mass transit a part of our future. 
Sincerely, 
[Name Redacted] 
Sent from my iPad 

 


